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Since Delegates’ Assembly 2022, my focus has been on developing CTIF’s communications in  

cooperation with the rest of the EC. We have cooperated to make CTIF more welcoming to new  

members and considered new ways to, on the one hand, engage existing members and commissions  

better with each other and, on the other hand, make CTIF’s work more visible and demonstrate what  

added value the organization brings – not only to its members but to the global fire and rescue  

community.  

In the EC, we continue to cooperate for modern working methods and sustainable procedures and  

processes. We also continue to develop the work done in CTIF to better respond to today’s challenges  

like climate change and increasing natural disasters. 
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